
 

PRESS RELEASE 2007-02-12 
 

Bertil Dihné appointed as new MD for Ringhals 
 

 
The Ringhals Board today appointed Bertil Dihné as the new Managing Director of Ringhals AB. Bertil 
Dihné is currently the Managing Director of Vattenfall Bränsle AB – a company that manages the 
procurement of fuel for Vattenfall’s nuclear power stations. 
 
Bertil Dihné holds a degree in electronic engineering and has a solid background and many years of 
experience in the nuclear power industry. He previously worked at Ringhals from 1981 to 1999, where he 
held the posts of Maintenance Manager and Production Manager. When he left Ringhals for Vattenfall 
Bränsle he was also Deputy Managing Director. 
 
Bertil Dihné will take up his new post on 1 March. 
 
  
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Göran Lundgren, Head of Vattenfall Generation Nordic 46 (0)8-739 57 79 
Anna Lihr, Media Relations Vattenfall Nordic 46 (0) 8-739 55 93 
 
 
From Vattenfall's Press Office, telephone: +46 (0)8-739 50 10. 

 

Vattenfall’s vision is to be a leading European energy company. Vattenfall’s main products are electricity and heat. Today, Vat-
tenfall generates electricity, produces heat and supplies energy to several million customers in the Nordic countries and north-
ern Europe. The major customers are industrial plants, energy companies, municipalities, property companies and housing asso-
ciations. For further information, please see www.vattenfall.com. The media service section, including a picture archive and 
Vattenfall’s press releases, can be found under News & Comments. 
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